[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents please would you read this to your children?


November 9th 2023 - A letter to say thank you to our children

To my dear little friends
I saw you arrive today and greet each other with such warmth and joyful energy as you anticipated the day ahead.  Your smiles and laughter, happiness and friendship are clear to see.  You came into school, followed the usual routine of hanging up your coats and saying bye and then you walked off confidently into the classroom   to find your key person.  I watch this happen most days when you come to school and it is very special time to be involved in.  
I spoke with some of your families and we all agreed how special it was to see such genuine warmth and friendship that you have found.  Your families shared how much you love coming to school and it made me very proud to know that you are having a wonderful time here. 
I shared this news with your key persons and all the grown-up people who spend their time with you.  It has made us all very happy.  
Thank you, 
Lesley x

